
English:  

  

Hello! 

  

On Monday, April 15th, some of the parents in the working group (FAU) went on a 

tour of Refstad School in Bredtveit, where our children will attend school while 

Ellingsrudåsen School is being renovated starting in the fall of 2025. 
  

It was a positive meeting at a nice school!  
  

There's a great outdoor area, good playground equipment, a private ball court, and 

spacious, airy classrooms. There's also a music room, a food-and-health room, and 

woodworking facilities. 
  

We were there with the principal, Kristoffer, who showed us around, and to share 

experiences, we met the current FAU leader at the school who has been busing his 

children there, just as we will be doing. They have had good experiences with this 

arrangement. 
  

Moreover, a small group has been established to figure out where in the 

Ellingsrudåsen area the buses should depart from. 
  

Here are pictures from the school where our children will go for three years starting 

from the fall of 2025. There will also be some minor improvements made, such as 

painting, etc., before we get there: 

 

PS: We've used ChatGPT to translate. Please let us know if there are any issues with reading these 

emails! ☺️ 

 

 


